
Dear HMC Residents,  

This month we officially welcome summer, 
celebrate graduations, observe Father’s Day, 
and prepare for PCS season.  

Congratulations to all of our graduates. Whether 
you are graduating college or kindergarten, 
taking the next step in your educational career, 
and in life, is important and should be 
celebrated!  

We want to ease the burden and stress that 
often comes with moving, and one way we can 
do this is to ensure we are providing clear 

communication, answering questions, and walking you through the 
process. You are encouraged to reach out to your Resident Service 
Specialist once you have received orders so they can guide you 
through every step.  

On behalf of Hunt Military Communities, I wish all of our fathers 
and father figures, a Happy Father's Day.  Whether you are serving 
far away or close to home – or supporting a spouse who is active 
duty – your commitment to your country and families is admirable. 
We look forward to honoring you this month.  

Semper Fidelis,  

Brian Stann, President and Chief 
Executive Officer Hunt Military 
Communities 
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Employee Spotlight:   

Brittany Dolan, Community Manager 

Brittany Dolan is a UCF Alumni with degrees in both 

Hospitality & Restaurant Management. Brittany started 

as a Leasing Specialist with Patrick in May 2017, 

promoted to Community Supervisor in August 2018 and 

is currently the Community Manager as of December 

2019. 

“I absolutely love my job and working with our Military 

Families! Every day is different & it keeps it interesting. I 

look forward to many more years at Patrick Family 

Housing!” 

Events & Dates to Remember 
Facebook Contests:  See online posts for more details & 

prize information! *Current Residents Only* 

 

Father’s Day Raffle:  Help us celebrate all the dad’s out 
there by signing up for our Father’s Day Raffle—you 

can message us on Facebook or email us at 
PatrickLeasing@HuntCompanies.com what your 

favorite part about being a father is or your significant 
other cane email us to enter your partner. Start signing 
up June 1st—June 16th and winners will be announced 
on June 17th with a pick up of their prize in the office.  

Community Yard Sale: Join us on Saturday, June 11th 
for our Community Yard Sale. No sign-up needed, just 

SELL, SELL, SELL! 

First Day of Summer Give-Away!: Please share a photo 
of yourself enjoying the Florida Summer—at the beach, 
out and about, anywhere with you out in the sun! Sign 
ups start on June 13th and will run through June 20th! 
You can share your photo on Facebook or email us at 

PatrickLeasing@HuntCompanies.com— the first 5 
submissions will win a Summer Supplies Basket of 

goodies!  

Celebrate the Army’s Birthday: Stop by the on-base 
office on Tuesday, June 14th for a delicious sweet treat 

in honor of the Army’s birthday—we will have FREE 
CUPCAKES while supplies last!  

 

Community Spotlight 

Maintenance Tip of the Month…. 

Hurricane season has arrived! Remember to 
have a plan for your family and furry friends 
in case an evacuation order is issued. In the 
event we do have to evacuate, make sure to 
unplug electronics around your house, bring 

everything you have unsecured outside your home 
inside, and check in with your renters insurance 

provider.  

Sea turtle season is in full swing! Don’t 
forget if you have lights on in your home to 
close your blinds, and any exterior lighting 
must use amber bulbs to not disturb the 

sea turtles. If you need a new amber bulb please feel 
free to stop by our Self-Help Kiosk Mondays and 

Wednesdays 1300-1600 or Tuesdays 0800-1200.  Sea 
turtle nesting season is from May 1—November 1. If you 

have any questions or concerns, or for more 
information, please visit the Florida Fish and Wildlife 

Commission at MyFWC.com or call *FWC. 


